

International Academic Programs

MEMO

Date:

December 15th, 2004

To:

Dr. Robert McGrath, Provost

From:

William Arens, Dean, International Academic Programs

Subject:

Memorandum of Understanding with

Moscow State University School of Medicine and Dentistry

Attached are copies of a MOU and a Student Exchange Appendix (in English and Russian) for your consideration, and then for President Kenny's signature. The Russian text has been checked for accuracy by Professor John Bailyn.

This relationship has been encouraged by Dean Barry Rifkin, School of Dentistry, Dr. Israel Kleinberg, Chair of Oral Biology and Pathology, and Dr. Jerry Pollock. This is the standard text approved by University Counsel. As such, the agreement has my approval.

Please ask the President's Office to return signed copies of the agreements to the office of International Academic Programs.